
	 


2022 Jaime Padron Scholarship

Award Winner





Dear Mr. Brian Bylsma,


I am honored to have received the Jaime Padron Memorial Scholarship.  I would like to express 
my gratitude to the Blue Knights and the San Angelo Area Foundation for bestowing me this 
scholarship.  I would also like to express the honor it is to receive this award knowing the 
ultimate sacrifice that Officer Jaime Padron made for the safety of others.   After learning that 
Jaime Padron was also a Christoval High School graduate I am even more proud to have received 
this scholarship.  


I am planning to attend the Universal Technical Institute of Houston this fall for General Auto 
Mechanics Training and upon completion will attend the Ford Fact certified program under a 
Ford Motor Company specialization course.  This scholarship will greatly assist me in my goals to 
become one day a master certified mechanic.  I plan to return to the West Texas area and 
pursue my career goals. 


Respectfully,


Kaleb Michael Dye 


